

The role of the Bryan High **PTO** (Parent Teacher Organization) is to support the students, teachers, and staff of Bryan High School. As a PTO member, you have the opportunity to become more informed about your child's high school experience and education as well as joining the amazing Bryan High community. The gift of your support has an invaluable positive impact on your student's school. Meetings are held quarterly in the library and online (9/11, 11/13, 2/12, 4/8). If you have questions or would like more information, please contact Melissa Gates at omahabryanhighpto@gmail.com or 531.299.6703

You can make a difference!

☐ PTO Membership \$20 per year per family		\$\$20_
☐ Bryan High Backer *You will not be contacted by the PTO for donation	FREE WILL DONATION s and/or to volunteer	\$
□ VOLUNTEER ONLY		
	TOTAL:	\$
Please bring your check or cash to back to school orientation at Bryan High school on 8/2 from 12-7 pm or 8/3 from 12-7 pm, drop off at the Bryan High Main office, or mail to Bryan High School 4700 Giles Road, Bellevue, NE 68157 Attn: Melissa Gates Please make checks payable to Bryan High PTO. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!		
Member Name(s):		
Address:		
E-Mail(s):		
Phone/Cell (s):		
Please list your student(s) names and grades below:		



